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Qur Ref. No. ODBPP/OP/117/001
Ondo State Bureau of Public
Procurement,
Governor's Office, Alagbaka,
Akure.
ouly, 2020

CIRCULAR LETTER TO:

The Chief of Staff to Mr Governor,

The Secretary to the State Government,
Permanent Secretaries,

The Clerk, Ondo State House of Assembly,
The Chief Registrar, Ondo State Judiciary,
The Accountant-General,

The State Auditor-General,

Vice Chancellors/Rector, g
Administrative Secretaries,

General Managers/Heads of Non-Ministerial Departments,

REQUEST FOR CONTRACT AWARDS INFORMATION IN OPEN CONTRACTING

DATA STANDARDS (OCDS) FORMAT

The Ondo State Government is one of the 32 States in the Federation that have
signed on to the States Fiscal Transparency, Accountability and Sustainability
Programme for Results (SFTAS PforR), a World Bank-assisted initiative. One of the
expectations of States is to publish contracts awards in OCDS Format in to order access
grants made available by the Bank.

2. As one of the Procuring Entities in Ondo State, we hereby you to kindly furnish us
with full information on all contract awarded above the threshold of N20m made in
2019 till date. The information should be in both hard and soft MS Excel copies in the
attached format. In view of the urgency of the matter, you may send by mail only from
the official email address of vyour office to ondobpp@gmail.com and/or
oakinsemola@bpp.on.gov.ng.

3. Submission deadline is Friday, 10" July, 2020 and treat with the urgency it deserves.
4. Please, accept the assurances of our esteemed considerations.

Tolu F hunsi
Director General
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